
October 5 2023 

James Mowat Families, 

This week was Read In Week and we had many acƟviƟes on-the go at the school. Thank you to our many 
guest readers for sharing their enthusiasm for reading with our students. Stay tuned for our next reading 
iniƟaƟve! 

Our Grade 1s also had an exciƟng day with parent volunteers on their “Apple Day” where they measured, 
weighed, and used apples to make art and apple sauce.  

A reminder there is no school on Friday, Oct 6th and Monday, Oct. 9th.  

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving weekend! 

James Mowat Staff 

 

 

 

 

 


